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I strongly oppose the proposed bylaw change for dunvegan. There are many 
reasons ,dunvegan has not one time done anything positive for the draper area 
and its residence. They prefer to break laws tear up our roads and focus solely 
on profits for me ventures. Also they continue to get fat city contracts with 
equipment running illegally out of draper road to provide the service to the city. I 
have not heard one objection of dunvegan holding chateau boo or other small 
functions for kids from the residence. This proposed bylaw change will allow 
dunvegan to turn this area we live in to a common fair grounds/wedding 
destination/petting zoo/go carts and whatever else they can dream up to turn 
a profit. Just look at what has done and built illegally. Why would you entertain 
giving him more latitude when the area has many issues distressing the law 
abiding residence of the area. Finally this consideration would have the whole 
municipality coming into our area putting added pressure on our lacking 
infrastructure when as mentioned earlier our land was basically stolen from us 
with no consideration or compensation. thank you.  
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